
From: Soo, Kit, Env. Health
To: "Heikkila, Sara"
Cc: "andrea.wing@shell.com"; Cool, Aubrey; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: 2703 Martin Luther King Jr Way, Oakland, CA (PlaNet Site ID 60482419 & ACEH RO145): MW-13 Sampling

Reduction
Date: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 11:34:00 AM

Sara,
 
The Second Quarter 2016 Groundwater Monitoring Report, dated July 18, 2016, prepared by AECOM
recommends a reduced sampling frequency for MW-13 to coincide with the established semi-annual
groundwater monitoring at the site.  We concur with the recommendation and reporting will
continue on a semi-annual reporting basis.      
 
If you have any other questions, please let us know. 
 
Kit
 

From: Heikkila, Sara [mailto:Sara.Heikkila@aecom.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 10:13 AM
To: Soo, Kit, Env. Health <Kit.Soo@acgov.org>
Cc: 'andrea.wing@shell.com' <andrea.wing@shell.com>; Cool, Aubrey <Aubrey.Cool@aecom.com>;
Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>
Subject: 2703 Martin Luther King Jr Way, Oakland, CA (PlaNet Site ID 60482419 & ACEH RO145):
MW-13 Sampling Reduction
 
Hi Kit,
 
This email is to document our conversation yesterday regarding ACEH approving reducing the

sampling of MW-13 to semi-annually (2nd and 4th quarters) with the rest of the groundwater
monitoring wells at the site.  AECOM/Shell will not sample or report groundwater monitoring during
the third quarter 2016.
 
Thank you!
 
Sara Heikkila
Geoscience Remediation Division
D: 1-213-996-2285 C: 1-310-569-0209
Sara.Heikkila@aecom.com
 
AECOM
300 South Grand Avenue, Suite 200
Los Angeles, California  90071
D: 1-213-996-2200 F: 1-213-996-2456
www.aecom.com
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